
 

 

 

 

 

February 28, 2020 

All, 

There was a House Budget Subcommittee meeting this week to make recommendations to the main 
Budget Committee. The committee made several recommendations but, none of them made any 
changes to the Governor's Recommendations relating to MOSERS, MPERS, and MCHCP. 

The House Pensions Committee held a hearing on HB 2165(Ross) reducing the number of MoDOT 
commissioners on the MPERS Board from three to one.  There was no one who testified in opposition 
and an executive session is scheduled for next Tuesday. 

The Senate Health and Pensions Committee hearing was cancelled after an all-night filibuster on 
Tuesday in the Senate.  

Mike Morris 
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